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CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 9th December 2022 

Children of the World – Christmas Performance 

It was wonderful to see the children performing Children of the World for families and 

friends. The children were amazing and performed their hearts out! Thank you to everyone 

who came to see the children take part. They all had a fantastic time and enjoyed 

performing for you all. Well done children! 

Christmas Fayre.  

A huge thank you to everyone who came and supported the Christmas Fayre. It was 

wonderful to see everyone in school again. The evening was a huge success with the 

fayre raising over £1000 which will go towards the cost of the pantomime which is 

taking place on Monday 12th December. Thank you everyone!    

 
Protecting children from Winter – Digital booklet for parents. 

Please click on the link below to access the digital booklet with information on the Strep A and 

Scarlet Fever illness.  

Protecting children in winter.  

file:///C:/Users/Carole.Kennerley/Downloads/CM4088%20-%20Protecting%20children%20from%20winter%20illness%20PDF.pdf


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is experiencing 

abuse or neglect please contact:                                                     

Children’s Social Care – Duty and Advice Team:  01484 456848 

For more information about safeguarding children visit:                   

www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk 

The Safeguarding Leads for this school are:                                                 

Maggie Walker and Carole Kennerley       

Contact No: 01484 609818                               

Email:   head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk   

or office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk               

Operation Encompass. 
We are an Operation Encompass School, supporting child victims of domestic abuse.  

Please visit operationencompass.org for more information.  
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